
 
 

No.F.1-3/2024 PS 

Date:9-Sep-24 

 

NOTICE 

 
  

It is brought to the notice of the undersigned that fraudulent calls demanding 

money/fee/deposit is being received by different firms who participated in the 

financial bid for the supply of goods/services to the ICAR-CIFT, Cochin.  It is 

hereby intimated to all the concerned that ICAR-CIFT directly intimate the firm 

who wins the purchase order / contract through official email / post only.  ICAR-

CIFT has not entrusted any third party to collect money through any means.  All 

the concerned are requested not to adhere to any other means of communication 

for payment to ICAR-CIFT. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

(Dr. George Ninan) 

Director 
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